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Friday 15th November 
2024

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will 
be marked as unauthorised.

Christmas Jumper Day 
Thursday 12th December 50p in aid of Save the Children

Courtesy Cup
This week’s courtesy cup winner was 
awarded to Eva Todorova, she was 
nominated by other children for 
always being polite and showing 
great courtesy to others.

Film Nights
Thank you to everybody who came along to our 
KS1 and KS2 Film nights – these where a huge 

success and we raised £427.00 for the school PTA.

Year 2
This week, we took all of our year two children to Ludlow to take part in a football tournament with 
Shrewsbury Town, the children were an absolute pleasure to watch and played their socks off.  We 

had lots of goals scored and lots of games won, well done year two.

Coffee Morning

This week we hosted our first coffee morning with Suzy Hopkins, this was very informative and very 
well received by the parents.  We look forward to hosting another one soon, please look out for the 
next date.  Please let us know if there are any other topics you would like us to cover and we can do 

our best to arrange.  Thank you to those parents who were able to attend.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


PTA
We’re excited to announce that our annual Winter Market will be taking place on Friday, 6th 
December at 3:45pm – a festive event full of fun for all the family and an important fundraiser for 
the school. We’d love to see you there!

To help make the event a success, we would be very grateful for your support in the run up to the 
event:
•Raffle Prizes: If you are able to donate a raffle prize, or know a local business to ask, that would be 
fantastic.
•Water to Wine Stall:  Any donations of a bottle of wine would be very much appreciated.
(Donations can be handed in to the school office)
•Volunteers: We’re still short of volunteers to help run stalls (Tombola, Elfridges, The Grotto). If you 
can spare any time, we’d love your help. Please get in touch!

Additionally, on Friday 29th November, we’ll have a ‘Wear What You Like’ Day, when we ask 
children to bring in a contribution towards the Tombola. This year’s theme is 'Bottles & Festive 
Treats’.

Many thanks in advance for your help in making the Winter Market this year a huge success! For any 
questions or donations, please contact Erin or Rachel in the school office (01584 872766 or 
admin@st-laurenceprimary.com).

Thanks in advance for your support – we can’t wait to see you at the Winter Market!
Best wishes,

The PTA

mailto:admin@st-laurenceprimary.com


Diary Dates
November
21st Year 3 swimming

29th PTA Mufti day  - Bring in a donantion fot the tombola

28th Year 3 swimming

December
5th Year 3 swimming

6th Christmas Winter Market 

10th Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Performance 9.15am

11th Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Performance 9.15am

12th Reception Nativity 9.30am

12th Christmas Jumper Day

12th  Beauty & The Beast Panto Y1-Y6

16th Christmas Service – St Laurences Church 10.30am

16th Nursery & Reception Pantomine – Hereford Couryard

17th Reception Christmas Party 1.30-3.00pm

18th Y1, Y3 & Y5 Christmas Parties

19th Y4 & Y6 Christmas Parties

23rd Christmas holidays 

January
6th PD DAY

February
10th Year 6 Bikeability

17th – 21st Half Term

March
5th Year 5 Pioneer Centre

6th Year 5 Pioneer Centre

7th Year 5 Pioneer Centre
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